

FARMINGTON CIVIC CENTER

July 22, 1977

Laura Gilpin 409 Camino Del Monte Sol Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

Your name was given to me as a prospective Exhibitor for the Civic Center Gallery in Farmington.

The Civic Center's Art Exhibits last four weeks including move-in and move-out time. The Exhibitor is responsible for the shipping of the Exhibit both ways and also should have insurance to cover the Exhibit. For any photo that is sold the Civic Center receives a 15% commission.

If you are interested in having a Photo Exhibit we still have a few dates open in the Fall of 1978. Please let me know if you would like to have an Exhibit at our Gallery.

Feel free to call if you have any questions concerning an $\ensuremath{\mathsf{Exhibit}}.$

Sincerely,

Barbara Lebow Assistant Director

Larlara Lelow

BL/maa